
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of  2nd Public Hearing --Community Development Block Grant Funds 
Community Development Allocation PY 23 

Brown County, Ohio 
  
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Brown County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on June 
the 7th at 11:00 A.M, in the Brown County Commissioners Office, 800 Mt. Orab Pike, Suite 101, 
Georgetown, Ohio. 
  
The Board of Commissioners intends to apply to the Ohio Department of Development for funding under 
the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Small Cities Program, a federally-funded program 
administered by the State of Ohio, Development Services Agency, Office of Community Development.  
Brown County is eligible for $202,000.00 in the Program Year 2023 CDBG Community Development 
Allocation Program. On March the 22nd at 11:00 A.M., the Brown County Commissioners conducted its 
first Public Hearing to inform citizens about the entire PY 2023 CDBG Program, how funds may be used, 
what activities are eligible, and other important program requirements. 
  
Based on both citizen input and local officials’ assessments of the county’s needs, the county is considering 
the following CDBG activities for Program Year 2023 Community Development Allocation Program: 
 
Activity 1-Public Services—Brown County Senior Services-Senior Nutrition $71,600.00 
Activity 2-Sidewalk Improvements-Village of Sardinia    $90,000.00 
Activity 3-Fair Housing & Administration     $40,400.00 
Total          $202,000.00 
 
These activities qualify under the Benefit to Low-to Moderate Income Individuals  and Limited Clientele 
National Objectives. 
 
The Second Public Hearing is being held to give citizens an adequate opportunity to review and comment 
on the county’s proposed $202,000.00 CDBG Community Development Allocation Program Application 
due to the Ohio Department of Development on or before June 14th, 2019.   
 
 
This Second Public Hearing is open to all residents of Brown County and any person or organization 
desiring to speak on this matter will be afforded an opportunity to be heard or seen.  In compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary 
communicative aids and services) during these hearings should notify Kelly Cole at 800 Mt. Orab Pike, 
Georgetown, Ohio 45121, (937) 378-3956 at least three days prior to the hearing. 
 

By the Order of the Board of the Brown County Commissioners 
800 Mt. Orab Pike, Suite 101, Georgetown, Ohio 45121 

 
Barry L. Woodruff___________________________, President Dated___________________ 

 


